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Staffing 2017 
Thank you to everyone who came along and shared our Presentation Night with us. It is an 
important night of recognition for the students and a great way to wrap up the year. It was 
lovely seeing so many grown-up Canobolas students come along to wish Mrs Doherty all the 
best for her retirement. We will certainly miss her. 
We are very pleased to announce that Stacee Hunt has been permanently appointed to 
Canobolas Public School and will start in that role next year.  
Year 6 Assembly 
Year 6 parents are invited to one last assembly on Thursday. This will be followed by morning 
tea which will be provided by Year 5. 
Sports Uniform 
Students will have tabloid sports on Thursday so will need to wear their sports uniform then 
and their normal uniform on Friday. 
BFG 
Mrs Hunt is showing the BFG on Friday after reading it to Year 1 this term. She has invited all 
students to join in as it is the last day of the year. Please send permission notes back before 
then. 
Computers 
There are a number of old computers looking for new homes. They are very basic but still run 
Windows XP. See Mrs D. 
Parking 
Watch out for new parking signs in the school zone next year. Council are making some 
changes. 
Music Stands Please return by Friday. 

 
 
  Best wishes for  
  Christmas and  
 have a safe and  
relaxing time with  
family and friends.  
 
We look forward to  
another great year  

         in 2017. 

 Term 4: Week 10 – 14th December 2016 

Calendar  
December 
15th Year 6 Assembly 
16th  Last day of 2016 

January  
30th First Day 2017 
February  
13th  OSSA Swimming 

Carnival  
 
  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best Wishes Mrs Doherty, 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kindergarten will miss you! 
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Canobolas Public School P&C Newsletter       
 

President: Alison Ferguson              Vice Presidents: Kate Yeo and Bianca Grayson 

Treasurer: Rebecca Salmon and Laura Primrose      Secretary: Susan Barnes 

Cake day roster – Thursday 15th December 

SELWOOD,   MANSON,    MARTELLI,   MATTICK   and McCARDELL 

**CAN PARENTS PLEASE NOT  SEND NUT RELATED FOODS DUE TO FOOD ALLERGIES. 

Any questions please contact Kyra McKay on 0448 192 260 or Alison Ferguson 0401 003 892 

 I WOULD LIKE TO WISH EVERYONE A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR. GOOD LUCK TO 

YEAR 6 AND I LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING EVERYONE ELSE IN 2017. 

Next P and C Meeting  - AGM for all P and C positions will be held on 15th February 2017 . 

 

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


